GREEN THUMB AWARD: REQUEST FOR NOMINATIONS

Peter's Township: Do you know of a local business that:

Maintains a clean storefront?
Has a beautiful landscape?
Recycles properly?
Maintains proper storm water management practices?
Participates in other sustainable practices?

The Environmental Quality Board wants to hear from YOU!

The Green Thumb Award is a prestigious annual award commemorating our township's dedication to sustainability and preservation, presented to one local business each year.

If you know of a deserving business, please send us a message on Facebook with the name of the business, address, and brief reason why you are nominating them!

https://www.facebook.com/PetersTwpEQB/